

Sea-Land Service, Inc. Cambridge Executive Center 899 W. Cypress Creek Road Ft. Lauderdale, Florida 33309 305-491-5572

December 5, 1991

Mr. A. J. Piegaro Director of Enforcement CANINE SERVICES, INC. P. O. Box 212 Morganville, NJ 07751

Dear Mr. Piegaro:

With reference to your letter dated November 29, 1991 requesting our continued approval in your working with US Customs when so requested, the answer is an unqualified yes!

Sea-Lands' relationship with US Customs at all levels has improved dramatically over the last two years. This improvement is due in no small part to people like yourself, who will take the extra step to ensure total cooperation is given to the US Customs service.

The relationships you have developed with K-9 service counterparts at Customs has allowed us a better understanding of their needs and concerns and we, in turn, have used that information to make security improvements and refinements where necessary.

During 1992 I expect to sponsor a comprehensive K-9 Security Program throughout our Latin American region. In the performance of those duties you may from time to time receive a request from US Customs to assist them in cargo searches etc. You are hereby instructed to agree to that request, notify the writer and invoice me for the services rendered.

I hope this clarifies our position and I look forward to working with you again in 1992.

Sincerely,

Philip J. Murray

Manager, Safety & Security